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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 11:16 AM
To: Katie Jamison; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher
Subject: RE: Initial C-141 Form: EOG-Artesia Cotton MX Federal Com #1 SWD

: [EXT] Initial C-141 Form: EOG-Artesia Cotton MX Federal Com #1 SWD 
 
All, 
The OCD tracing number for this release event is 2RP-5394. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:13 PM 
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD 
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Jim Amos (James_Amos@blm.gov) <James_Amos@blm.gov> 
Subject: [EXT] Initial C-141 Form: EOG-Artesia Cotton MX Federal Com #1 SWD 
 
Rob and Victoria, 
 
EOG-Artesia respectfully submits the attached initial C-141 form for the location below:   
 
Cotton MX Federal Com #1 
30-015-23315 
C-14-T19S-R25E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 
 
The initial notification was sent by email on 4/8/19. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Katie Jamison 
 
Safety & Environmental Manager 
EOG Resources, Inc – Artesia NM Division 
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105 S. Fourth Street 
Artesia, NM  88210 
 
Cell: 575-513-9915 
Office: 575-748-4193 
 

 
 
 
 


